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Reflecting on Success 

As the B-Green-ED project nears its completion, we look 

back on the transformative journey we have undertaken 

since its inception. Over the last two years, the B-Green-

ED consortium has made significant strides in promoting 

green, innovative methodologies across educational and 

standardisation sectors. The project, which aimed to boost 

the green future via university micro-credentials, has 

concluded with a series of successful events, culminating 

in the final international conference held in Burgas, 

Bulgaria, in September 2024. 
 

Multiplier Events 

Throughout 2023 and 2024, the B-Green-ED project has hosted a 

series of Multiplier Events designed to disseminate the results and 

innovative methodologies developed during the project. These 

events were held across various locations and featured diverse 

stakeholders, including educators, business leaders, and 

researchers from multiple countries. 

These events provided platforms for in-depth discussions on how the 

B-Green-ED project’s innovative approaches can be implemented 

across different educational systems and industries. They also served 

as key touchpoints for sharing insights on the project’s impact and 

potential for further development. 

 

Upcoming Activities 

2024 September 1-30 

Multiplier Events at all partner 

institutions. 

 

26-27 August, 2024 the 

transnational partner 

meeting took place at Burgas 

Free University (Bulgaria). 

 

The meeting discussed the 

project implementation 

activities and their quality, 

agreed on the dissemination 

of the outcomes and the 

results of the pilot trainings in 

all partner countries. 
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B-Green-ED Project Hosts Final International Conference in Burgas 

 
 

 

On September 26, 2024, the city of Burgas, Bulgaria, played host to the final international conference 

of the B-Green-ED project. Organized by Burgas Free University, the lead institution for the project, 

the event served as a comprehensive review of the project's achievements and innovations. 

 

The conference welcomed over 50 delegates from educational, research, and business organizations 

representing countries such as Bulgaria, Canada, the Czech Republic, Hungary, Italy, and Serbia. 

Among the highlights of the day were presentations by Bulgarian partners BFU and BDS, who 

showcased the collective efforts of the B-Green-ED consortium. 

 

Discussions during the forum focused on the transferability and practical application of the innovative 

methodologies developed within the project, with special attention given to how these ideas could 

benefit diverse audiences across various sectors. 

 

The event marked a significant milestone in the B-Green-ED project, demonstrating the global 

collaboration and innovative spirit that has defined its success. 

 


